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State Senator Hugh T. Farley (R, C, I – Schenectady) recently had the pleasure of
attending the Clifton Park-Halfmoon Fire District No. 1 inspection dinner. Also in
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attendance was Saratoga County Sheriff Mike Zurlo. "It is important that we always
remember, and recognize, the service -- and sacrifice -- made by our firefighters,"
Senator Farley said. "On behalf of the New York State Senate, let me express our
gratitude and appreciation to our firefighters."


